SUMMARY OF PUBLIC COMMENTS AND DEPARTMENT’S RESPONSE
& LIST OF CHANGES MADE FOR FINAL RULE ADOPTION

SUBSTANCE USE TESTING FOR THE WORKPLACE RULE
10-144 CMR Chapter 265

The Department of Health and Human Services, Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention proposed routine
technical rule changes to 10-144 CMR, chapter 265. Notice of rulemaking was published on July 19, 2023. (5 MRS §
8053.) In lieu of a public hearing, the Department accepted comments through August 18, 2023.

Summary
No comments were received from the public in response to the proposed rule. The adopted rule is consistent with the
proposed rule.




